
Aiken & Associates 
578 McNaughton Ave. West 
Chatham, Ontario, N7L 456 

Phone: (519) 35 1-8624 

Fax: (519)351-4331 
E-mail: raiken@xcelw.on.ca 

December 2,2006 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 23 19 
27& Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attn: Duncan Skinner 

Dear Mr. Skinner: 

Re: Corn~arison of Electricitv Distributor Costs EB-2006-0268 

We are consultants to the London Property Management Association (LPMA). Having 
reviewed the Board's letter dated November 24, 2006 relating to the above matter, we are 
writing to advise that we are not able at this time to provide comments to the Board. 

LPMA believes that comparisons between electric utilities may be useful in regulating 
the electricity distributors in the province. However, both the lack of cost awards and the 
timing for comments will prevent LPMA from providing any meaningful input. 

LPMA is also concerned that other ratepayer groups may not be able to participate for the 
same reasons as given above. This may result in a flawed consultation process where the 
only input received is from the LDCs. 

If the Board were to determine that costs are available and that a more reasonable 
timetable for submissions was appropriate, the LPMA would be interested in 
participating in this consultation process. 

~ a n d y ~ k e n  
Aiken & Associates 

Cc: Interested Parties (by email) 


